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MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr.
Executive Director for Op ations

h
FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secreta c7

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - DISC JSSION OF FULL POWER
OPERATING LICENSE FOR PERRY-1, 10:00 A.M.,
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 1986, COMMISSIONERS'
CONFERENCE ROOM, D.C. OFFICE (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

_

The Commission was briefed by the licensee and the staff on the
readiness of Perry Unit 1 for a full power license. The
Commission was also briefed by representatives from the State of
Ohio and the Ohio Citizens for Responsible Energy (OCRE), -

intervenors in the granting of a full power license for Perry
Unit 1.

The following persons participated in the meeting:

Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company
- R.M. Ginn, Chief Executive Officer
-R. Farling, President
- M. Edelman, Sr. Vice President, Nuclear
- M. Lyster, Plant Manager
- F. Stead, Manager Technical

State of Ohio
- W. Denihan, Director of Highway Safety
-T. Chema, Director of PUC
-S. Sigler, Assistant Attorney General

OCRE
- Susan Hiatt
- Dale Baich

Staff
-V. Stello
- H. Denton
-J. Stefano
- R. Hermann
-C. Norelius
- W.R. Johnson
-W. Houston
-J. Keppler
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FEMA
- R. Wilkerson

The Commission issued no requirements at this meeting.

Commissioner Asselstine will transmit some additional questions
relating to the earthquake issue to the staff for their response.
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